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Jane Buckland

Subject: FW: [External] Request for easement over portion of Reserve 1788 - Shire of 
Nannup 

From: Matthew Spinelli <MatthewS@HarleyDykstra.com.au>  
Sent: Thursday, February 29, 2024 10:52 AM 
To: Jane Buckland <jane.buckland@nannup.wa.gov.au> 
Subject: RE: [External] Request for easement over portion of Reserve 1788 - Shire of Nannup  
 
Hi Jane, 
 
Just confirming our phone conversation just now that the landowner is agreeable with DPLH’s proposal to purchase 
and amalgamate the 4m2 into their lot. I believe costs will be comparable to the easement process excluding the 
land value of the portion of Reserve to be purchased. This proposal will take much longer to implement than the 
easement due to the amount of time taken for Landgate to complete their valuation. 
 
Kind Regards 

 

Matthew Spinelli     B.Surveying (Hon) 
Senior Licensed Surveyor 

 

T: 08 9792 6000 | M: 0427 190 830 
Web: www.harleydykstra.com.au  

  
 
This email message and any attached files may contain information that is confidential and are for use only by the intended 
recipient. If you are not the intended recipient, you have received this email in error and any use, dissemination, 
distribution, printing or copying whatsoever by you is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please 
inform us immediately and delete this email and any attachments or data. Any data/file(s) that are contained in this 
transmission is for information purposes only, unless otherwise stated. The data is accurate to the best of our ability at the 
time of transmission. However we cannot accept responsibility for the accuracy of the data that has originated from another 
source. While Harley Dykstra employs Anti-Virus Software, we cannot guarantee that this email is free from viruses and 
we recommend that the email and any attachments be tested before opening. 
 

Sarah Dean
Typewriter
Attachment 11.2.2


